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9th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Missing newsletter! 

Apologies for not sending the newsletter 
last week.  Unfortunately the website was 
having difficulties!   

Spring is on it’s way!  
It has been lovely to see the mornings and 
afternoons have more light.  While the weather 
may still be unpredictable it is great to look 
forward to seeing the sunshine more.  There is 
going to be more opportunities to be outside 
with our families, which is great for everyone’s 
mental health.  

Eco events. 
Our eco councils are always 
trying to improve our carbon 
footprint and one way is to 
recycle our waste.  This week the 

school was visited by 
a Biffa waste 
management truck.  This was a 
great way for our pupils to see 
what happens on bin day and how 
our waste is taken away. Lavender 
class really enjoyed 
the visit.  They 
looked at all the 
cameras, tried on 
the staff hats and 
sat inside the truck.  
They all really liked 
the different ligts on 
the truck and everyone showed 
great listening skills.  Apparently 

they are a toy truck like this in the class and  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

were so excited tothat they 
got to see a real one.  

World Religion Day 

We do learn about so many 
different things in school.  
Last week was World 
religion day and all the 

classes were learning about all the 
different religions we have in 
school and in Manchester. In 
Daffodils they made Star of David 
Biscuits when learning about 
Judaism. They danced to music and 

used colourful 
scarves and 
ribbons when learning about 
Hinduism. They  also played 
and danced along to Punjabi 
music when learning about 
Sikhism.  I also know that 

Jasmin had a talent show and celebrated 
everyone’s differences.  Sadly they only took 
videos,  so I can’t share them with you!  

A wonderful writer! 
Another of our KS4 pupils wrote a letter to 
Manchester City Football club 
asking for a signed photo of his 
favourite player.  Not only did 
he receive a photo but also a 
lovely reply acknowledging all 
his hard work!  

Dates for the term 

15th February 2024 – Last day of 
term for pupils 
16th February 2024 – Inset training day.  
Best Wishes  

Alison Randall 

Headteacher 

 

Lavender:Aatiqah Daffodils: Nerese Blossom: Ismail Bluebells: Francis Rose: Raya Sunflowers: Juan 

Jasmine: Oscar Acorns: Joshua 

 Elm: Ilyas Pine; Kenzo Sycamore: Jing Cheng Willows: Saif Rowan: Aleen Maple: Cenlie Cedar: Mohid 

Birch: Jess Beech: Anna Oak:Fran and Lexi 
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